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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

COMMISSION ON
HISPANIC AFFAIRS

[Filed February 27, 2024, 9:06 a.m.]

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the Washington state 
commission on Hispanic affairs (CHA) could not meet in person in Spo-
kane. Instead of canceling the meeting, CHA will be meeting at Mi Cen-
tro, 1208 South 10th Street, Tacoma, WA 98405, on Saturday, March 2, 
2024, at 8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m., for the February public board meeting.
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